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Statement from Chief U. RENEÉ HALL 

“There is one overriding reason that I have not taken any administrative or 

employment action against Officer Amber Guyger. I don’t want to interfere with 

the on-going criminal investigation into her actions. 

“Here’s why. As an employer, DPD can compel Officer Guyger to provide a 

statement during a DPD administrative investigation and those statements given to 

DPD could potentially compromise the criminal investigation. 

“That is not a risk I am willing to take. We cannot let the criminal case be 

determined on a ’technicality’ rather than the facts. An exhaustive and thorough 

criminal investigation is essential, and as soon as we are assured that conducting an 

administrative investigation will not impede on the criminal investigation, we will 

proceed.” 

 ~Chief U. RENEÉ HALL 
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